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25th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023:  
International Cooking on a Budget 

 
Further to the notification via ParentMail, I am delighted to confirm that you child has been selected to 
participate in the exciting International Cooking on a Budget 3-day event.  
 
Please be informed that this event will take place onsite, supervised by School staff. Normal break and 
lunchtime arrangements, as well as school buses, will remain in place. If your child would usually bring a 
packed lunch, buy from the canteen or receive free school meals, they should continue to do so as normal. 
 
Students will be provided with everything they need for the three days, except for containers to take the 
food home in.  Please make sure that students have the correct size container for each product being 
made and bring a large carrier bag to carry food home.  All containers and bags should be labelled with 
the student’s name. Please let me know as soon as possible if your child has any food allergies or 
dietary requirements. 

 
The itinerary for this event, along with details of the types and sizes of containers required, is set out below: 
 
Monday - Mexican  
Salsa: - please provide a small plastic container with lid 
Enchiladas: - please provide a 2ltr oven proof dish 
Key lime pie: - we will provide a foil dish 
 
Tuesday - Indian  
Chicken or vegetable curry: - large airtight container 
Naan Bread: - we will wrap 
Apple Samosa: - medium container with closing lid 
 
Wednesday - Italian  
Focaccia Bread: - we will wrap 
Lasagne: - please provide a 2ltr oven proof dish    
Tiramisu: - we will provide a foil dish 
 
Students will be provided with an apron which they will be able to take home after the event. 
 
Safety and hygiene procedures are as follows: 

 No excessive makeup 

 No jewellery as it tends to get lost  

 Hair tied back 

 No nail varnish, false nails or acrylic nails 

 No excessively high shoes  
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The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

As a reminder, payment for this event is now due, via ParentMail. Please can I ask this is paid no later 
than Friday 5th May, to ensure we can be fully prepared for the event.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Gibson-Smith 
International Coking on a Budget Event Leader 
cgibsonsmith@buckinghamschool.org 
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